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From: sicily2@charter.net
To: All Alders
Subject: Trees
Date: Monday, June 3, 2024 7:34:08 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from sicily2@charter.net. Learn why this is
important

Dear Alders,  I am voicing my concerns about the plan to cut down many beautiful trees for a
bike path.  That is messed up.  We are lucky to have these trees.  They do much more for our
quality of life, mental health, and ability to connect with nature.  You won't ever get this place
back again.

Best Wishes,
Kim Hogan
230 Division St.
Madison, 53704
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